
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 

Title:   Ward Water Treatment Plant Upgrades – Wharton-Smith, Inc. 

 

From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Derrick Boone – Public Services Asst. Director 

Trevor Spencer – Projects Engineer 

Meeting Date: September 17, 2018 

    

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   June 8, 2018 

 
 Advertised By: Purchasing 

 

    

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

Attachment A – Recommendation of Award and Certified Bid Tabulation 

 

 

PURPOSE:   

The City has budgeted for electrical and HVAC upgrades to the Ward Water Treatment Plant. 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The Ward Water Treatment Plant has been evaluated by Black and Veatch International Company for electrical 

and HVAC upgrades to meet current industry standards and improve long term functionality of the water plant.  

The lowest bidder is a properly licensed contractor and has been recommended by Black and Veatch to be awarded 

the contract. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:   

Funds for this project are available in the FY 2018-2019 Annual Budget . 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   

The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official and/or 

employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the services to Wharton-Smith, Inc. in the 

amount of $12,737,000.00.  

 

 

 










